AULDIN
&JENKINS

January 31, 2014

To the Honorable Mayor and Members
Of the City Council of Crossville,
Tennessee

392 N. Main Street
Crossville, Tennessee 38555
Attn: Mr. Fred Houston, Finance Director

Thank you for the opportunity to meet with you, the Mayor, and the City Manager today to
discuss the results of the fiscal year 2013 audit. _If you have any additional questions about the
audit, then please feel free to contact us. Based on our discussions, we are prepared to extend

" our current contract with the City and to provide audit services for the City for the fiscal years
ending June 30, 2014, June 30, 2015, and June 30, 2016 for a fee of $40,200 per year. This is the
same fee as the City paid for the June 30, 2013 audit. The City of Crossville is an important
client of Mauldin & Jenkins and we appreciate the opportunity the serve you.

Sincerely,

MAULDIN & JENKINS, LL.C

fiher Mebmer.

Warren McEwen
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